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30	June	2020	
	
Dear	Parents,	
As	you	know,	all	children	in	Reception,	Year	1	and	Year	2	are	entitled	to	a	free	school	meal	under	the	Government’s	
Universal	Infant	Free	School	Meals	scheme.		
	
We	are	just	writing	to	remind	you	that	as	your	child	will	be	in	Year	3	in	September	they	will	no	longer	be	eligible	to	
have	a	 free	 school	meal	under	 this	 scheme.	However,	depending	upon	your	 income,	 they	may	 still	 be	entitled	 to	
receive	a	free	school	meal	and	the	school	will	be	entitled	to	additional	funds	for	your	child	known	as	Pupil	Premium.		
	
In	order	for	your	child	to	be	eligible	for	a	free	school	meal,	you	should	be	in	receipt	of	one	of	the	following	benefits:		

• Universal	credit	with	an	annual	income	of	no	more	than	£7,400	
• Income	Support	
• Income	Based	Jobseeker’s	Allowance	
• Income-related	Employment	and	Support	Allowance	
• Support	under	Part	V1	of	the	Immigration	and	Asylum	Act	1999	
• The	Guaranteed	element	of	State	Pension	Credit	
• Child	Tax	Credit	(with	no	Working	Tax	Credit)	and	an	annual	gross	income	of	no	more	than	£16,190	

	
Even	if	you	choose	not	to	take	up	the	free	school	meals	option,	the	school	can	still	receive	this	funding	to	enhance	
your	child’s	education.	We	can	check	this	 if	you	complete	 the	Free	School	Meals/Pupil	Premium	Application	Form	
attached	and	provide	the	Council	with	your	National	insurance	number,	date	of	birth	and	postcode	on	the	form.	It	
will	be	used	only	for	this	purpose.	Please	return	to	this	form	to	the	Gate	Office	via	email	or	post	by	8th	July	2020.		
	
The	cost	of	a	school	meal	is	£2.52	payable	on	ParentPay;	if	you	have	not	set	up	a	ParentPay	account	please	go	to	the	
school	office.		
	
Yours	sincerely,	
Kelly	Gradwell	
Headteacher	
	
Please	return	the	below	slip	to	the	Gate	Office	Team	by	8th	 July	2020	to	 let	us	know	if	your	child	will	be	school	
dinners	or	packed	lunch	from	September	2020.		
	

Year	2	 Class:…………………………..		 	 	 	

From	September	2020	(Child’s	name)……………………………………………………………	(Please	print)	will	be:		

Please	tick	where	appropriate:	

School	Dinner		 	 											

Packed	Lunch														

Signature	of	parent	……………………………………………………………………………….			


